
February 11, 2022                                                                               

 

Happy Semester 2!  How wonderful to be back to semestered courses so we can slow the pace 

of learning down a bit! 

Xello 

On Wednesday, we held our Grade 12 Option Sheet Assembly – many of you watched it and 

have entered your courses or Not Returning code into Xello already – thank you!   All grade 12’s 

need to submit Options into Xello, even if it is “Not Returning” to indicate you are moving on. 

If you missed the presentation, please watch it at this link (if it works in the PDF), or on the 

Guidance Hub course (in the Announcements): 

 

Microsoft Stream 

 

https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/db6cbc8d-26a3-4244-88a2-e686f20ff18e


 

Post-Secondary Applications 

 

1. Semester 1 Marks have been uploaded to the OUAC and OCAS sites.  It is the student’s 

responsibility to ensure that the information that went through the upload is correct.  

If you are missing a mark, or a course that you are currently taking, please email Ms. Indelicato 

at dindelic@hwdsb.on.ca to ask her to make a correction. 

2. Watch your deadlines – there may be residence deposit deadlines, portfolio, or 

supplementary information/testing deadlines coming up so read your information 

carefully. 

 

Community Involvement 

If you have not entered your 20 hours of Community Involvement into Hour Republic and had it 

verified, please see your guidance counsellor for help. 

 

Commencement 

HWDSB has confirmed that we will be having a Commencement ceremony for the entire grade 

12 class, including students who will not be graduating in June.   

The Commencement committee will be seeking student voice in the next couple of weeks, so 

listen for the opportunity to help make suggestions about what kind of celebration your class 

would like within the parameters of the HWDSB and public health requirements. 

Have a great week! 

Your Guidance Team 
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